
 
 

 

To Our Residents and Families:                       10.22.2020 

As previously communicated and as a follow-up concerning a resident who resides at 

Neville Center who tested positive while at the hospital. We would like to inform you that 

we contacted the State epidemiologist and a re-test was sent to the State lab.  We have 

confirmation that this test is negative.  Out of caution this resident will remain in 

quarantine for the 20 days as suggested by the Cambridge Board of Health. 

For clarification, our resident was sent to the hospital for a procedure.  This resident had 

previously tested positive for COVID-19 in April and recovered. Per the Department of 

Public Health and CMS, nursing centers are required to return every resident back to 

the center from the hospital regardless of testing positive for COVID-19 or if the results 

of COVID-19 are pending.  Neville Center abides by all guidance set forth by state and 

federal regulations. 

We encourage you to visit our website www.nevillecenter.orgfor updates.  

 .   
Sincerely,  
 

Victor Emodi 
 
 
Victor Emodi, Administrator 


